
2016 Christmas Club Pay-out 
 

The holiday season is just around the corner and it’s time to enjoy the 
fruits of your savings. Just click here for the form and mail the 
completed form to the credit union or drop it off at any branch for 
processing. Also, please remember that if you have a 2016 Christmas 
Club account, no action is required on your part to open an account 
for 2017. Your existing account will stay open and payroll or other 
direct deposits will continue to be deposited to the account. 
 

http://www.goldencirclecu.com/PDFs/2016_10_christmasClubPayoutForm.pdf

